
 

 
 

 
ERRATUM NOTICE 

  

 A2 GCE Law 
  

G156/01/RM Law of Contract Special Study 
 
PRE-RELEASE SPECIAL STUDY MATERIAL     JUNE 2017
                

 
 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE EXAMINATIONS OFFICER 
AND THE HEAD OF DEPARTMENT 

  
 Please note that there is an error in the electronic version of the pre-release 

case study which has already been issued to centres on the OCR website. 
 
On page 2, line 21 states:  
C wrote to D agreeing to pay £950.  
 
This has been corrected to state: 
C wrote to D agreeing to pay £1000.  
 
Please instruct candidates to amend their hard copy of the Pre-release 
Special Study materials accordingly. 
 
Website pre-release Case Study 
A corrected version has been uploaded to the OCR website. It is available in 
the pre-release materials section of the GCE Law page of the OCR website. 
 
Hard copy pre-release Case Study 
The version sent as hard copy to centres in March will be corrected and OCR 
will not be sending an erratum notice. 
 
Hard copy day of the exam Case Study 
The version for use with the question paper on the day of the exam will be 
corrected and OCR will not be sending an erratum notice. 
 

         OCR apologises for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Any enquiry about this notice should be referred to the Customer Contact Centre on 
01223 553 998 or general.qualifications@ocr.org.uk 


